

Rosslyn Park Primary & Nursery School

Head Teacher: Mr Scott Mason Amesbury Circus, Aspley, Nottingham. NG8 6DD

Tel: (0115) 915 3266

Email: admin@rosslyn.nottingham.sch.uk www.rosslyn.nottingham.sch.uk

Thursday 14th January

Free School Meals

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you will be aware we have been following Government guidance on free school meals. This has meant we have been unable to issue vouchers and have instead been issuing free school meal parcels from our kitchen on a weekly basis.

Following recent developments, the Government have now changed their guidance meaning that we will be able to issue free school meal vouchers from the week beginning the 25th January to those families entitled to benefits-related free school meals.

Next week will be the last week that we will be issuing free school meals parcels and will instead email vouchers out to parents whose children are undertaking remote learning. Children in school will receive a hot meal or sandwich option from the menu.

Therefore, if you are entitled to the vouchers, could you please ensure that we have an up to date email address so that vouchers can sent to you directly.

Bookings for free school meals parcels have now closed for next week. If you have ordered one then please collect it from the side of the hall between 9.30am and 11.30am on Monday.

Yours Sincerely

Scott Mason Head Teacher

